
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission 
From: Dan Ezekiel 
Subject: Thank you! 
Date: Saturday, September 4, 2021 
 
I am writing with a heartfelt thank you for the Healthy Streets work, as well as the protected bike lanes 
and road diets.  I am a lifelong recreational cyclist and bike commuter who lives downtown.  I use the 
protected bike lines daily.  As a driver, I have felt minimum inconvenience.  Keep up the good work!  
 
DE 
 


